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Multi-use path foundation construction in Surrey –            
Pattullo Bridge southbound slow lane closure and evening work 
July 10, 2023  

Starting Thursday, July 13, crews will begin intermittent pile driving for the new multi-use path foundation that is 
directly adjacent to the existing Pattullo Bridge.   

A southbound slow-lane closure will be required on the Pattullo Bridge while pile driving activities are underway at 
this location due to its proximity to the existing bridge and road. To minimize traffic impacts, the southbound slow-
lane closure will take place on some weeknights between 8 p.m. and 5 a.m. Intermittent pile driving will occur on 
these evenings between 8 p.m. and 10 p.m. 

All traffic pattern changes will be well-signed and traffic control personnel will be onsite to assist when necessary.  

For more information about bridge foundation construction, as well as specific days of work, please visit the 
Construction-Current Works tab at pattullobridgereplacement.ca.   

mailto:pattullobridgeproject@gov.bc.ca
mailto:info@bcib.ca
file:///C:/Users/MaxVonKleist/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/INetCache/Content.Outlook/ENSPGJCN/pattullobridgereplacement.ca


 

Contact the Project 

24/7 Phone Line 
1-844-815-6149 
 

Project Information 
pattullobridgereplacement.ca 
pattullobridgeproject@gov.bc.ca 

Work on the Project 
bcib.ca 
info@bcib.ca  
 

 

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Approximately 10 evenings of intermittent 
pile driving will be required over the course 
of one month, starting on July 13. 

 

Hours of Work 
Intermittent pile driving at this location will occur                         
weeknight evenings from 8 p.m. – 10 p.m. 
 
Welding and other ancillary work onsite will occur 
24 hours a day, seven days a week.  

 

Traffic  
Southbound slow-lane closure on the 
Pattullo Bridge on weeknights from 8 p.m. 
– 5 a.m. when required. Road signage will 
be in place and traffic control personnel 
will be onsite.  

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Businesses and residents will hear noise and may 
feel vibration associated with the intermittent pile 
driving.  

If you have any questions about this work, please email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 phone line: 1-844-815-6149. For 
more information about the Project, please visit pattullobridgereplacement.ca.  
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